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STATE OF
COLORADO

New Horizon North - TR 04 Adequacy Response and Extension Request

Talvitie - DNR, Marcia <marcia.talvitie@state.co.us> Thu, Aug 29, 2013 at 3:44 PM
To: Susan Burgmaier - DNR <susan.burgmaier@state.co.us>
Cc: "Sandra L. Brown" <Sandy.Brown@state.co.us>

Hi Susan,

Lewicki's office has prepared the adequacy response for TR-04, the As-Built Plans for the NHN-001 ditches at
New Horizon North. | am forwarding your the electronic version, but a paper copy should be arriving in the Denver
office. | would like to request your assistance with reviewing their responses.

The current decision due date is tomorrow. As you will see, they have requested that that date be extended to
September 30, which | will gladly do. If you could have your comments back to me by September 20, that might
leave them enough time to resolve any outstanding issues by the 30th.

Thanks, Susan, and let me know if you need either more information or more time.

Marcia

Marcia L. Talvitie, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
Durango Field Office

691 CR 233, Suite A-2

Durango, Colorado 81301

(970) 247-1184

(303) 866-3567 x8178
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